Cambridge Family Microsoccer

Saturday®* soccer for pre-kindergarten and
kindergarten-aged boys and girls aged 4 — 6
The FALL 2014 Season has begun, but we still have nine weeks left* and

space in Session 2 (10:30-12:00)*, so please visit the website
www.Microsoccer.org for information and online registration today!

Questions? E-Mail Registrar @Microsoccer.org or call 617-497-7180

Microsoccer takes place at RAYMOND PARK (sometimes referred to as Corcoran Park). Raymond Park
is bounded by Walden St. on the north, Raymond St., on the west, and Upland Road, on the South, in an
area that straddles the Avon Hill area and North Cambridge.

*Microsoccer Session 2 meets every Saturday through Nov. 15, from 10:30 am to 12:00 noon, except
for the October 4-5 weekend, when it will take place on Sunday, October 5, from 3:00 - 4:30 pm.

Full or partial scholarships are available to families whose children need them in order to play.  9-18-2014
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